
Dear Mission Crest Parents and Students,

We would like to welcome you to second grade. 
We are looking forward to an exciting year.  We 
are asking for donations of the following 
supplies, if you are able. Please send them with 
your child on the first day of school.

● 1 box of unopened facial tissue

● 4 large  glue sticks (0.72 oz)

● 1 box of #2  pencils (Dixon Ticonderoga brand only.  
They are better quality and easier to sharpen.)

● 2  pack of black EXPO dry erase markers

● 1 box of Crayola crayons (24 count)

● 1 red, one yellow, and one green pocket folder with 
prongs

● 1 container of disinfectant wipes

● headphones

● 1 ream copy paper

● 1 box clear sheet protectors

If you are able to send extra supplies, it would be greatly 
appreciated. Thank you very much. 
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